
Jamestown Board of Public Utilities 
www.jamestownbpu.com 

July 13, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
The Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
State of New York, Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
RE: Case No. 18-E-0265 City of Jamestown Board of Public Utilities – Revisions to New Tariff Leaves to 

Implement New Service Classification No. 7 for High Density Load Customers, and Other 
Conforming Leaves and Revisions 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess, 
 
 Enclosed herewith are the following tariff leaves, issued and transmitted for filing on behalf of 
the City of Jamestown Board of Public Utilities, in accordance with the requirements of the Public 
Service Commission in Case No. 18-E-0265. 
 
   New Leaf No. 133, Revision 1, superseding Revision 0 
   New Leaf No. 135, Revision 1, superseding Revision 0 
 
 These revisions are issued as of July 13, 2018 and are proposed to be effective September 1, 
2018. 
 
 The City of Jamestown Board of Public Utilities respectfully requests a waiver of newspaper 
publication requirements of PSL § 66(12)(b) because the revised tariff leaves contain minor language 
clarifications and have already been published. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
       
 
David L. Leathers 
General Manager 
 
cc: Jeffrey C. Genzer 
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